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Golden Offering 
During the month of September, we will be receiving our 

Golden Offering for Tennessee State missions.  The 

number of mission opportunities continues to grow across 

our state. 
 

Senior Adult Appreciation Sunday 
We will have a luncheon for the senior adults on Sunday, 

September 8th.   Sign-up sheet is located on the table in 

foyer hallway.  

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Men’s Breakfast Sat. Sept. 7th 8:00 AM 

Trustees’ Meeting Mon. Sept. 9th 6:00 PM 

Business Meeting Sun. Sept. 15th 7:00 PM 

KIT Wed. Sept. 18th 11:00 AM 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Sept. 22nd 4:30 PM 

 

KIT OUTING 
We are getting ready to hit the road and enjoy some fun 

trips.   Our first one will be Thursday, October 17th.  We 

will be going to Jefferson City, TN, eat lunch at Lisa's 

Country Kitchen then on to Carson Newman University 

for a guided tour of that beautiful campus.  NO walking 

required since they will transport us on golf carts. 

If you have never seen this campus in the fall, you are in 

for a treat IF the trees cooperate and show their beautiful 

colors.  Mark your calendars and plan to make this trip 

with us.  Hope you will go.  More details will follow with 

departure time, etc. 

 

SEPTEMSEPTEMSEPTEMSEPTEMBERBERBERBER    EARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERS    
Peggy Hembree & Helen Stone 

Sermon ReviewSermon ReviewSermon ReviewSermon Review    

If you would like to review one of the Sunday or 

Wednesday sermons, you may do so by going to 

pgbctn.org.  You will see a video link near the top of the 

page.  Click on it and select the date you want to review.  



Homebound Member of the Week 

Sept 8 – 14     Roxy Headrick 

Wedding ShowerWedding ShowerWedding ShowerWedding Shower    

There will be a wedding shower for Ross Bustin and Sylvie 

Smith on Sunday, Sept 15th, from 2:00 to 4:00 p.m. in the 

Fellowship Hall.   

    
Pleasant Grove Golf TournamentPleasant Grove Golf TournamentPleasant Grove Golf TournamentPleasant Grove Golf Tournament    

Sign up for the Pleasant Grove Golf Tournament to be 

held on September 25th, at Lambert Acres Golf Course.  

Cost is $35.00/person.  Please invite someone to play for 

the purpose of member fellowship and outreach.  Ages 12 

and up.  Ladies invited.    Sign-up sheet located in church 

hallway.   

ALUMINUM CANS 

Just wanted to say thank you to everyone who has brought 

their aluminum cans to the church.  Please remember that 

you may bring your bagged cans to the church and leave 

them in the grass area across the sidewalk from the 

garbage cans.  Please do not leave cans at the church 

office.  Thank you. 
 

If you would be interested in taking the cans to the 

recycling center, please contact the church office at 865-

977-1526. 

 

Life�Chain�
This year’s Life Chain will be held on Sunday, October 

6th, from 2-3 PM. This is an organized, silent stand for 

those who wish to say they are against abortion.  You are 

asked to hold a sign during the Life Chain.  If you are 

unable to stand for 1 hour, you are invited to bring a lawn 

chair.   
 

We will meet in the parking lot of Mike Morrell 

Investments and Garry Godfrey, CPA offices, 636 W. 

Lamar Alexander Parkway at 1:50 PM.  There is a sign-

up sheet available in the foyer hallway.   

KEEP IN TOUCH 

Just a reminder that Keep in Touch will meet Wednesday, 

September 18 at 11:00 a.m.  Our guest is Tim Simek who 

plays both the mountain and hammer dulcimer, winning 

awards for both.  This is a covered dish luncheon; 

however, drink and bread will be furnished.  Make plans 

now to spend time in fellowship with brothers and sisters 

in Christ.   

 

AWAKEN 2019 

The Chilhowee Baptist Association is hosting “Awake to 

Righteousness…” conference Sept. 22-25, 2019.  The focus 

of this conference will be “ONE BODY, ONE PURPOSE”.  

“Join with churches from across our association in seeking 

an encounter with Jesus that will “turn our world upside 

down”.   Pleasant Grove has been asked to serve as one of 

the host churches.  We will have a guest speaker each 

night of the conference sharing on a specific topic.   
 

 Sunday, Sept. 22nd,  Adam Dooley at 6:00 PM.    
 

 Monday, Sept. 23rd, Mike Blackaby at 7:00 PM.    
 

 Tuesday, Sept. 24th,  Charles Lowery at 7:00 PM.    
 

 Wednesday, Sept. 25th,  Bartholomew Orr at 7:00 PM 
 

Please be praying for this conference that God will move 

in our county in a great way!  

CCCChildrenhildrenhildrenhildren’’’’s Choirs Choirs Choirs Choir    

Children’s choir will begin on Wednesday, September 4th 

at 6:33 PM in the choir room.  

SecSecSecSecuuuuririririty Volunty Volunty Volunty Volunteerteerteerteerssss    

Sunday, September 8th 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Doyle Sloan 

2nd Service Mike Morrell 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 

 


